
 

From the Presidential Search Committee: 
Notice of Community Consultations 
 
Dear Members of the York University Community: 
 
The Presidential Search Committee is responsible for the search for York University’s 
eighth President and Vice-Chancellor. As part of the process of developing the mandate 
and position profile for the University’s next President and Vice-Chancellor, the 
Committee members would like to hear from as many members of the University 
community as possible. 
 
We invite you to offer your perspectives. We have scheduled our first consultations for 
Tuesday, March 22nd and Thursday, March 24th. Additional dates and times will be 
published soon. Here is the format for the sessions: 
 

Offer your perspectives to one or two Committee members in a quiet discussion. 
Committee members have prepared several questions (see below), will listen to your 
responses, and will capture and share them (unattributed to you) with the rest of the 
Search Committee. 

Keele Campus 

Tuesday, March 22, 2016 
Halliwell Centre, Room 1014,  
Osgoode Hall Law School, Ignat Kaneff Building 

Session One: 10:30am to noon  

Tuesday, March 22, 2016 
Halliwell Centre, Room 1014,  
Osgoode Hall Law School, Ignat Kaneff Building 

Session Two: 1:00pm to 2:30pm  

Tuesday, March 22, 2016 
Halliwell Centre, Room 1014,  
Osgoode Hall Law School, Ignat Kaneff Building 

Session Three: 3:30pm to 5:00pm 

Glendon Campus 

Thursday, March 24, 2016 
The Ballroom, Glendon Hall 

Session Four:  9:30am to 11:00am 

Thursday, March 24, 2016 
The Ballroom, Glendon Hall 

Session Five:  noon to 1:30pm 



 
We look forward to hearing from you at one of these sessions. Please also watch for 
notices of additional sessions. If you would prefer to write your response, please take a 
moment to comment in confidence to yorkupresident@caldwellpartners.com. Your 
comments will not be attributed to you, but will be shared with the Committee. 
 

Preparing to Provide Your Perspectives 
 
The Presidential Search Committee has prepared the following questions to consider in 
advance of the sessions (or if you would like to prepare a written response): 
 
1. What makes York University different from other universities / what strengths should 

York continue to build upon? 
 

2. What challenges and opportunities do you see for York University over the next few 
years? 

 
3. What should be the goals and priorities for the next President and Vice-Chancellor? 

(Alternatively, you may wish to just finish the sentence:  “I hope that the next 
President does …”.) 
 

4. What experience and/or leadership attributes should York University be seeking in 
its next President and Vice-Chancellor – and are there any characteristics of York 
itself that the next President should exemplify? 

 
5. What else should we be considering? 
 
We look forward to hearing your perspectives. Thank you. 
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